
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003 

5. ARANUI AREA REDEVELOPMENT - CITY STREETS ISSUES 
 
 The Capital Programme Team Leader informed the Board of the status of the various taskings set for 

the City Streets Unit, at the last Annual Plan round, concerning the Aranui area.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the implementation of the school speed zones in Breezes Road begin immediately for 

safety reasons. 
 
 3. That the Board advocate on the Aranui public transport issues in the Board's submission on 

Environment Canterbury's Annual Plan. 
 
 4. That the Aranui Community Renewal Committee be asked to be specific about its requests for 

footpath maintenance and upgrading. 
 
 5. That the Hampshire Street works take into account the redevelopment of Wainoni Park. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


